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9 December 20201.

Published latest letters (dated 2 December 2020) sent to VAT-registered
businesses in Great Britain trading with the EU and/or the rest of the
world, highlighting actions they need to take to continue trading with
the EU from 1 January 2021.

5 November 20202.

Published latest letters (dated 5 November 2020) sent to VAT-registered
businesses in Great Britain trading with the EU and/or the rest of the
world, highlighting actions they need to take to continue trading with
the EU from 1 January 2021.

18 October 20203.

Published latest letters (dated 19 October 2020) sent to VAT-registered
businesses in Great Britain trading with the EU and/or the rest of the
world, highlighting actions they need to take to continue trading with
the EU from 1 January 2021.

14 September 20204.

Added translation
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